Thank you to all of you who came, there certainly seemed to be more of you than
recorded in the results.

| hope you enjoyed the experience and will come back for more.

For some reason we have ended up with quite a few waterproof score maps, so if you
did pair up with one map, but would like your own please get in touch.

Failing that it has been suggested that maybe we could use the map with some of you for
some navigation training. If that sounds something you'd be interested in then again
please get in touch.

If you want to improve remember you can pop back while the event is still open on
MapRun and have another go.

Our next urban events are on the 5th and 6th July in Huddersfield, and our next park
event is at Beechwood Park (Ovenden Camp) on Thursday 17th July.

If you want even more check out our anytime orienteering page on the website.
https://www.eastpennineoc.org.uk/anytimeorienteering.php

Cheers

Graham Lloyd



